
Liechtenstein 

Total number of IAs identified: 56 

Status of IAs at the end of final reporting period (31/12/2024) N° of IAs 

Completed  5 

In progress 7 

Not started 42 

Delayed  2 

Obsolete  0 

 

Summary: 

The Office of Statistics Liechtenstein considered that during the reporting period, five 

improvement actions were completed, including: 

• Building on its role in the Open Government Data initiative, the Office of Statistics 

Liechtenstein has been declared as project leader for the Open Government Data 

initiative. 

• To further enhance the quality of statistical output, a rolling approach to the ‘four-

eyes’ principle has been defined and applied. Following this approach, publications 

will be controlled by a randomly assigned team member. 

• To make the process for prioritising activities in its work programme more systematic 

and transparent, the Office of Statistics Liechtenstein has defined a new approach to 

categorise and prioritise various projects according to their required effort and 

importance of implementation. Projects have been classified using four levels. 

Furthermore, this approach has been presented to the Statistics Commission, where 

the categories and assigned values to the projects have been discussed. 

• Following a government decision, the pre-release access to health statistics has been 

ended without granting new or renewed access rights. 

Improvement actions that were reported as delayed include:   

• The project to develop guidelines concerning the conduction of surveys in view of 

small populations has been launched but it has been found that there is no simple 

solution for Liechtenstein requirements. As a result, a follow-up project has been 

launched to clarify open questions using a simulation study. 

• Activities to sensitise the EEA Coordination Unit and other data collecting offices on 

the potential impact of new or changed EU regulations upon the Office of Statistics 

have been postponed. 

In addition, the Office of Statistics Liechtenstein reported that work was in progress on seven 

improvement actions, while activity on 42 improvement actions had not yet commenced 

during the reporting period. 

 


